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Reach your full potential! 

 

Greetings from Simmons Middle School, the home of the Proud Panthers! 

We are delighted that you have selected Simmons Middles School and look forward to welcoming you to our school 
community!  As we embark on an exciting year of teaching and learning, we look forward to seeing students’ 
academic and personal growth over the next years.  Due to the ongoing impact of the COVID-19 pandemic, we will 
continue to implement safety measures.  We will prioritize students’ safety and wellbeing. 

Every day at Simmons we are committed to providing the best education for your child.  It is our hope to provide a 
challenging educational program that creates opportunities for all students.  We encourage students to strive for 
excellence in all that they do.  

Our highly qualified, caring and professional staff provides our students with a safe and stimulating environment in 
which to learn.  We will continue to promote learning, and engage all our stakeholders in the process of educating 
our children.  We look forward to collaborating with our stakeholders to positively impact student performance in 
every content area, and in their overall growth and achievement.  It truly does take a village. 

It our absolute privilege and honor to continue serving your students while embracing equity through action.  We 
are excited about all that the 22-23 school year has to offer and look forward to personally greeting parents and 
students.  Please do not hesitate to reach out to us with questions or concerns.  Our goal is to provide the best 
educational experience possible to produce critical thinkers and responsible citizens.  You Belong Here!  This is going 
to be an amazing year!!! 

 

Mechelle Patterson, Principal                                                                                                                                                                             
Nitza Carrillo, Co-Principal  

 


